VOICE HEARD

State bureaucrats now
control wind and solar
projects in our community

You can provide input on
the new law during two
virtual meetings:

Thursday, March 7 « 1:30 - 4:30 p.m.
Tuesday, March 19 » 1:30 - 4:30 p.m.

Scan Here To Join Meeting

orvisit Michigan.gov/mpsc PAULINE WENDZEL
State Representative




